____ Thailand Bible School Newslerter

"Isaac A. Keyes Memorial Center for Christian Studies”
j Fourth Quarter - 2017  Jack & Michiko Coolbaugh

Missionary Prlnce Mathlasz from Sr| Lanka brought elght profound messages to the Thai Ministers Training Semmar thls year. His messages and instruction
from the Word of God will be long remembered particularly as Sri Lanka and Thailand have many similarities. We are very thankful for his ministry to us.

Thai Ladies Conference w1th Bro. & SIS. Douglas Asia Region Planning Session - Ho Chi Minh, Vietnam

Missionaries to Asia gathered to plan outreaches for the next few years. Our first “selfie”

Many Baptlsms and Holy Ghost Infillings This Past Quarter
= <4m School Dean Duangden Laodee
AlMers Jerry and Thea Fudala ‘*

Brother Chad and Sister Kristen Douglas from Virginia Beach,
VA with new “AlMer” Sister Thea Fudala interpreting greatly
blessed the Ladies Conference this year. The theme was
“QObedience is better than sacrifice”. Bro. Coolbaugh is asking
the Ladies President which is better, 20 Baht or 100 Baht?
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